
 
March 1, 2017 

 

Construction Activity Update 

Beginning as early as March 6th, King County’s contractors will begin to install a 30 foot pipe under S. 

Hanford St. They will be using a technique called pipe ramming, in which compressed air is used to 

drive a hammer that pushes or ‘rams’ a pipe through the ground. The pipe will be rammed in three 

sections with a break after each, during which the contractor will weld the sections of pipe together. 

The pipe ramming of each section will take about an hour and the complete installation of the pipe 

should take approximately 4 days in total. 

What to expect: 

 Pipe ramming will begin after 9:00 AM 

 Increased noise and vibration during periods of pipe ramming  

 Flaggers may be present to direct traffic 
 
For your safety:  

 Please drive slowly through work areas  

 Watch for flaggers  

 Be aware of equipment and trucks  

 Stop when needed and as directed. Be patient - flaggers will do their best to get you moving  
 

Sign up for email updates about this project – send an email to: caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov. 

Questions? Concerns? Call our 24-hour hotline: 206-205-9178 
Leave a message, and a project team member will return your call. 

 

 

Alternative Formats Available 

206-477-5371 TTY Relay: 711 


